
Board Members sought for the Northern
Ireland Police Fund

The Department of Justice is seeking to recruit three Board Members for the
Northern Ireland Police Fund (NIPF).

Modern slavery and human trafficking
strategy 2024-27 launched

Justice Minister Naomi Long has launched a new three-year strategy to tackle
modern slavery and trafficking in Northern Ireland.

O’Dowd appoints Derry City and
Strabane Councillors to the Board of
Londonderry Port and Harbour
Commissioners

Infrastructure Minister, John O’Dowd has appointed John Boyle and Julie
Middleton to serve as Non-Executive Councillor Members on the Board of
Londonderry Port and Harbour Commissioners.

Northern Ireland agricultural incomes
in 2023

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has
published the first (provisional) estimate for farm incomes in 2023.
Revisions have been made to previous years.
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Minister Muir launches consultation on
marine licensing fees

A consultation on a review of the fees paid for marine licences has been
launched by DAERA Minister Andrew Muir.

https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/minister-muir-launches-consultation-marine-licensing-fees
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/minister-muir-launches-consultation-marine-licensing-fees

